From
District Education Officer,
Gurdaspur.

No: 1229 / Date 16/07/2021

Subject: Regarding Issuance of Building Safety Certificate of Doon International School,

Gurdaspur (Year 2021-25).

Reference: With your Letter No. G-3/202/3592 Dated: 26.04.2021

In connection with the above subject, you are informed that Sub Divisional Engineer, Till
Sub Division No. 2, Gurdaspur, Letter No. 263 dated 15.06.2021 reported that the
building of Doon International School, Gurdaspur has been inspected and this building
has been found safe for general use for the year 2021-25 (from 01.04.2021 to
31.03.2025). Fire Safety Certificate Punjab Fire Services, Gurdaspur has issued Fire
Extinguisher Certificate for one year through letter no. 806-24082 - Fire / 17272 dated

27.07.2020.

Executive Engineer,
Provincial Division,
Bhatem Branch, Gurdaspur.
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